
Memorandum 

TO: 	Gary Bales 

FROM: 	Vern Yadon 

DATE: 	July 5, 1991 

SUBJECT: 	Meeting with Butch at the Lighthouse 

Butch Andrews and I met this morning at the Lighthouse to go over what needs to be done. 

	

1. 	Butch will see that water to the Lighthouse is turned on. This would be for cleaning 
only. We do not wish the bathroom to be used by the public. A sign in the room 
identifies the Golf Club House as a sight for public restrooms. 

	

2. 	Butch said that the outside painting of the Lighthouse would make a good Soledad 
prisoners work project. He will try to arrange this. 

	

3. 	We went over the cleaning problems. 
a. Dusting 
b. Woodwork (filthy) 

	

4. 	I will check to see if any 9x9 inch linoleum is available.  Two rooms need replacement. 

5. I will ask the Coast Guard to paint the metal work on the tower. 

6. Butch and I talked about the alarm not being turned on. This has been a problem 
both with the City crew and the Coast Guard. 
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